
                           Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

VIDEO TALK BY BISHOP BARRON: 
DOCTRINE OF THE REAL PRESENCE 
Auxiliary Bishop of Los Angeles, Robert Barron 
is an acclaimed author, speaker and theologian. 
He is the founder of the global media ministry 
Word on Fire, the creator and host of 
‘Catholicism’, an award-winning documentary 
series about the Catholic Faith, and was a 
keynote speaker at the 2018 Eucharistic 
Congress in Liverpool. We will be showing a 
talk by Bishop Barron about the Doctrine of the 
Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist, during 
the run up to the feast of Corpus Christi, at 
7:30pm, this Wednesday 22nd May in Our 
Lady and All Saints school. Refreshments will be 
served. All welcome.   
 
SCHOOL LAY CHAPLAIN VACANCY  
Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic Engineering 
College, Skelmersdale is seeking to appoint a 
school chaplain to support their catholic life and 
mission, and to lead on prayer and liturgy. To  

The Pentecost, by Louis Galloche               make an appointment to look round, please 
                                                                        contact Natalie Barber via email: 
n.barber@olqp.lancs.sch.uk. Application packs are available from the school website 
www.olqp.org.uk. Closing date for applications is 9:00am, Monday 3rd June 2024 and 
interviews will be held on Friday 7th June 2024.  
 
A DAY OF COMMEMORATION AND CELEBRATIONS  In commemoration and 
celebration of the 80th anniversary of D-Day, staff and pupils at St Bede’s Catholic High 
School are aiming to create their own exhibition of World War II artefacts. If you have an 
artefact from World War II, D-Day, or the liberation of Europe 1944-45 that you can lend 
them to add to the exhibition, they would be very grateful. The exhibition will take place on 
the 6th June, in school and all items will be treated with respect and care. However, please be 
aware that if the items are delicate, the school will not be able to guarantee 100% safety. Any 
items loaned to the school should have your contact details displayed clearly on them and 
should be passed to the school reception during the day. In a museum, every artefact and 
document tell a story, so it would be helpful if you could provide as much information about 
the artefact as possible. All borrowed items will be available for collection on Friday 7th June, 
after the event. Pupils, parents, carers, governors and members of the local community will be 
invited to visit the display on the 6th June from 3:30pm until 5:00pm, followed by a drama 
documentary on the landings on Juno beach on D-Day from 5:00pm to 6:30pm. Thank you. 

 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make 
your weekly offering, give a donation or make a payment.  
Please add your name if you are a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on 
your generous donations. 
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                                                  Rev. LJR Daley, Priest 

 
  PENTECOST SUNDAY  

                                           19th May, 2024 
 
                                         Celebration of  Holy Mass   
 

19th    Sunday        PENTECOST SUNDAY               10:30 am Fergus Clancy 
   20th   Monday      Mary, Mother of  the Church               7:00 pm Marie Culshaw 

21st    Tuesday       St Christopher Magallanes, Priest        7:00 pm Jenny Maguire (Thanksgiving) 
                                       and Companions, Martyrs 
22nd    Wednesday  St Rita of  Cascia, religious                  7:00 pm Richard D’Alton (Operation) 
23rd    Thursday     OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST          11:30 am Helen Lunt 
                            ETERNAL HIGH PRIEST 
24th   Friday         Feria                                                    9:30 am Mr Dmytruk (Operation) 
26th     Sunday       THE MOST HOLY TRINITY     10:30 am Gerald and Cecilia Hitchen 

 
CONFESSIONS  All welcome to celebrate this important sacrament before Monday and 
Tuesday evening Mass.  
            

ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed after Mass on a Monday evening and before Mass,           
from 6:35pm on a Tuesday evening in Church.      
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Susan Jones, Denise Fletcher,    
Walter Bennett, Sandra Marston.                      
 

EASYFUNDRAISING.COM  We have received £38.09 
this quarter. Thank you to our 12 supporters, who since 2020 
have completed 569 donations totalling £307.00. It’s very 
easy to support Our Lady and All Saints Church when you 
shop online. Before you start shopping, go 
to  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyallsaintschparbold/ and follow the 
instructions. Your favourite shops will donate to our cause without it costing you a penny! 
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